
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to alert you to a recent change that was made in DDAP: 

 

TCM03 - TCM Collateral – will now allow both “audio and visual” locations 02 and 10 

to be used with this service code. 

 

 

This change was made due to an increase of collateral services being provided over the audio 

and visual platform when communicating on behalf of the client. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still have questions? Please contact:   

Karolina.Wytrykowska@ct.gov or 860-719-3745 
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